
 

  
  
Dear MSU Colleagues; 
 
It is with great enthusiasm that I write to you today with additional information about the 
upcoming MSU Faculty Symposium: Inspiring Excellence in Teaching and Learning, to be held 
Thursday, Nov. 8 from 8 am to 5 pm in the SUB Ballrooms.  
  
The event will feature some of MSU's most innovative, successful faculty and supporters 
providing lively, engaging talks and panel discussions. The symposium’s preliminary agenda 
includes interactive sessions on:  
• Teaching Innovation 
• Service Learning 
• Active Learning 
• Teaching with Technology  
The symposium will include a sumptuous lunch including a discussion that you do not want to 
miss, followed by a reception with refreshments and demonstrations in the innovative Barnard 
Hall lobby. This event is free and open to all faculty, staff and graduate students of MSU.  
  
RSVP at this link: montana.edu/rsvp/teaching  
  
I encourage you to join us as we are inspired by some of the best and newest ideas from your 
fellow faculty. I will be following-up soon with additional details about each session. For now, 
please reserve November 8 on your calendar – I assure you it will be time well spent. 
  
Thank you for your steadfast pursuit of excellence as we work together to advance our Land 
Grant mission.  
 
Most sincerely, 

 
Robert Mokwa 
Executive Vice President and Provost 
Montana State University 

http://www.montana.edu/provost/

